
UPCOMING AND ACCOMPLISHED EVENTS for BOCS March 24, 2021 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

March 25 at 5:30PM - Measure M Community Outreach Meeting – Southeast Quadrant 
• Hosted by Annette Arnold of the South Park Community Building Initiative 
• Join via Zoom Link:  https://srcity-org.zoom.us/j/92799673145 

 
Early April - Guidance for Places of Worship and Cultural Ceremonies now allows indoor 
activities at 25% capacity with several safety protocols.  Recreation is preparing to begin rentals 
at the historic sites (DeTurk Round Barn and Church of One Tree).  Rentals at Finley and Steele 
Lane Community Centers will be available 6/4 once School of Rec program is over. 
 
April 14 – Adult Softball Registration begins.  CA Department of Public Health and County of 
Sonoma has provided guidance for inter-team competitions for adult sports, with several 
protocols.  Divisions for Men, Coed, Women and Men’s Masters (age 45+) will be offered this 
summer.   
 
April 30 – Kentucky Derby drive-thru lunch for seniors at Finley Senior Wing parking 
lot.  Participants are encouraged to wear festive hats and receive a pre-packaged lunch and 
spring flower.  $3 pre-registration required. 
 
ACCOMPLISHED EVENTS: 
 
February 18 - The first virtual public meeting was held for the Master Plan possess for Dutch 
Flohr Neighborhood Park. We had good attendance with 45 citizens attending. 
 
February 23 - Council approved two Professional Services Agreements for the Parks division: 
David L Gates & Associates for the Finley Aquatics Spray Ground project and 
Callander & Associates for Parks Deferred Maintenance Assessment 
 
March 1 – Spring/Summer sports field permits for baseball, soccer, bocce and lacrosse were 
issued.  Over 3,500 youth and adults are using our fields under current Health Order and 
weather permitting. 
 
March 3 – Began our Senior Car Bingo program (every Wednesday, 12:30-2pm in Franklin Park 
parking lot).  The first few weeks were a huge success with over 20 seniors participating. 
Winners received $3-$5 gift cards donated by Safeway, Clover, and more.   
 
March 3 - Measure M Community Outreach Meeting – Northeast Quadrant 

• Number of attendees = 31 
• Spanish translation was available at the meeting.  

 
March 13-21 – The virtual St. Patrick’s 5K had over 75 participants, who each received a 
commemorative mug, exercise towel, family activity packet, and more!  All proceeds benefitted 
the Recreation & Parks scholarship fund. 
 
 

https://srcity-org.zoom.us/j/92799673145


March 18 - Measure M Community Outreach Meeting – Southwest Quadrant 
(attendee data unavailable – this agenda was published before meeting time) 
 
March 22-25 – Spring Break – 65 kids attended Spring Daze Camp @ Camp Wa-tam held in 
Howarth Park (with 45 on waitlist!)  Activities included archery, canoeing, games, crafts, songs, 
hiking and more.   
 
School of Rec continues through the fourth quarter.  School of Rec staff are eligible and have 
begun receiving the COVID vaccine as childcare providers. 
 
We were approved for Tree City USA recognition for 2020! 
 
Matching Grant Program – A Place to Play  
The Sonoma County Agricultural Preservation and Open Space District has recommended 
Recreation & Parks’ grant application for the construction of the City’s first two all-weather, 
multipurpose fields and related amenities at A Place to Play. The recommendation has been 
approved by the District’s Fiscal Oversight Committee and Advisory Committee.  
 
 
 


